
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 

A public hearing will be held by the City Council of the City of 
Thibodaux for the purpose of discussing the proposed Budget for the 
City of Thibodaux for the Year 2024.  The hearing will be held in the 
Council Chambers on the Second Floor of City Hall, 310 West Second 
Street, on Tuesday, December 5, 2023 immediately following the 
adjournment of the regularly scheduled City Council meeting at 5:00 
P.M.  A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection in the 
Office of the Council Administrator and the Mayor’s Office at City Hall, 
310 West 2nd Street, Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 
A.M. and 3:30 P.M. 
 
All residents have the right to speak on the proposed budget prior to its 
adoption by the Council. 
 
 
Jennifer Morvant 
Council Administrator 
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